e-Mail: nalty.missions@gmail com

April showers bring May flowers! At least that is how we feel about this month
of May- a month full of beauty and blessings! We started out the month in lowa,
and ended it in Central Florida. We even got to see Celina’s parents again, as
they flew in for her sister Brooklyn’s college graduation! Lots of traveling, but
Celina and little Julianne have been holding up! Thankfully, no baby born in the
car just yet! As the time of birth is approaching, with only six more weeks of pregnancy to go, we are .
soon headed up to Minnesota, where the birth will take place. Excited to see my family next week Lord willing! We will not
be doing much lengthy traveling over the summer, but will continue our deputation with shorter travels within Minnesota
and Wisconsin. If any of you have a reference of a good church in any of those two states, please let us know, as we are still
hoping to fill up some of our summer schedule.
We were especially encouraged this month to see many of the churches we visited reaping the fruits of their labour.

God is truly doing a work- we witnessed two baptisms, and heard of many coming to Christ. During a time
of VBS flyer distribution, Celina and | were able to witness to Oz and Ashley. Please pray for them as they
are very lost and do not believe the Bible, yet were attentive to hear the Gospel.
Also, we wanted to give you an update on our support level- starting with this prayer letter, we will
mention 2 different % levels- percent seen (support that has already been sent to our mission board) and
percent promlsed (support that has been promised to be given, but has not completely been sent to our

; mission board yet.) It is completely normal to have churches inform us early on
that they will support us at a later time in the year, and that is why the percent
promised is always higher. We just wanted to make sure everything is clear with our supporting
churches, as we need to have 100% support seen to leave for the field. That being said, we are at
80% support seen, and 97% support promised! God has been so good to us, and the time to leave
for Mozambique seems like it is approaching quickly!
Many churches have asked us when we plan to leave for the field, and one of the biggest factors that will determine that is
how long it takes to get all of Julianne’s paperwork. Of course, we cannot start working on her passport, visa, etc., until she
is born, so we predict it will be around November Lord willing when all her paperwork comes through. Please already start
praying that everything with her paperwork and ours goes smoothly!!

Salvation of lost souls including Oz, Ashley, Joe, Gladis, Oscar, and Brennan’s girlfriend/family (last prayer letter)
Scriptural baptism and spiritual growth of new believers
Paperwork process for us and Julianne

Long travel from Florida to Minnesota In Christ
Celina’s sister Brooklyn as she goes back to Honduras to do mission work n ris
For us to stay faithful to the Lord and stay encouraged (Luke 10:1,2) 7%@ ]2@@&

Healthy pregnancy and birth (due July 23) and salvation of Julianne at an early age
More teachers to work in Celina’s parents’ ministry
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